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            Circular 06-2024   

                                                                                                                                    22 January 2024 

 Dear Residents, 

  

 BISTRO CHANGES AND MEAL PRICE INCREASES EFFECTIVE 1 FEBRUARY 2024. 

 

The increasing cost of food has necessitated the Bistro to increase their food prices effective 
1 February 2024.  Below breakdown of meal price increases.  Also see attached Bistro Menu 
with price increases and some new items.  
 
Monday to Thursday lunch will increase to R72.00 per meal.   
Friday fish and chips will increase to R92.00 per meal. 
Wednesday night social dinner will offer two R85.00 dinner per month and the rest will be 
priced menu dependent.   
Sunday lunch: R175.00 per resident /   R190.00 per visitor   /   R140 per child under 12 
    
Take aways will attract and additional charge of R12.00 as a result of the packaging.  
 
Booking and cancellation 
Daily lunches: Orders to be placed by 16h00 of prior day with Bistro. 
Social Dinners: Bookings and meal choices with Reception Monday before 17h00  
 
Sunday lunches and special events. 
Full pre-payment is required for booking to be confirmed; pay at Bistro, take receipt to 
Reception to book and indicate your seating preference.   
Cancellations will only be accepted before relevant booking closing time. Late cancellation 
and no shows will be charged for and will not be refunded or swopped for other meals. 
 
Packages: 
The 4% package discounts have been discontinued due to the very low take up. 
 
Service fees  
Service fees will be required to be paid for set up, breakdown and washing of Bistro crockery 
and cutlery use, when no food is purchased as set out below per occasion. 
 

1 – 20 people 21 – 50 people 51 – 100 people 

R65.00 charge incl Vat R120.00 charge incl Vat R180.00 charge incl Vat 

 
We ask residents to please support the Bisto in order to ensure the sustainability of the 
catering service. 
 

Warm Regards 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


